Dear [Insert name, MLA]
I am writing to you regarding the Integrated Education Bill which is reaching the final stages of passage through the Northern Ireland Assembly.
As a parent of a child attending [insert school name], I am very concerned about the impact this Bill will have on the wider education system and the inequalities that it may create.
I would like to know:
· Why is the Bill being proposed at this time, especially following the establishment of the Independent Review of Education?
· If enacted what will the implications be for funding, sustainability, and capital build programmes across the education system?
· If the Bill passes, will it impact on the education provision for my child?
As my local elected representative, I would like you to raise these concerns at the Further Consideration Stage and I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

[insert name]
[Parent/Guardian/Carer]




